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Subject: Virtual Event - ESTRO Training Course on Image-Guided Radiotherapy in Clinical Practice, from 

5 to 7 October 2020  

Dear National Liaison Officer/National Coordinator, 

I am pleased to invite you to send nominations of suitable candidates to participate in the Virtual Event -  

ESTRO Training Course on Image-Guided Radiotherapy in Clinical Practice within the framework of the 

IAEA technical cooperation project RER6036, "Improving Radiotherapy Practices for Advanced 

Radiotherapy Technologies Including Quality Assurance and Quality Control".  

The purpose of the event is to support radiation oncologists, medical physicists and radiation therapists 

(RTTs), who are involved in target localisation at any point in the treatment chain. This includes a good 

understanding of issues related to target delineation, target localisation and patient set-up is a prerequisite as 

well as some experience in the field. As the emphasis will be on the integration of image guidance and 

adaptive techniques as well as their practical implementation, the “team effort” is important. Simultaneous 

participation of physicists, radiation oncologists and radiation therapists is strongly encouraged. 

Selection of participants will be in accordance with IAEA procedures. Member States are strongly 

encouraged to identify suitable women participants. 

The course was originally planned to be held in Ljubljana, Slovenia but was recently converted to the 

Virtual Event due to the COVID-19 circumstances. Nominations that were already received will stay under 

consideration, please send us an e-mail confirming if you still intend to participate. The IAEA will cover the 

course fee for selected participants. 

We would appreciate receiving your country’s nominations by 17 August 2020 through the IAEA's 

InTouch+ platform (https://Intouchplus.iaea.org).  

We look forward to receiving your early response. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mayumi Yamamoto 
Programme Management Officer 
Division for Europe 
Department of Technical Cooperation 
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